University
of Houston
Clear Lake

April 22, 2013

Mr. Billy Smith, Esq.

Space Center Rotary Club

c/o Billy R. Smith, Attorney at Law
17225 E. Camino Real, Suite 400
Houston, TX 77058

Dear Mr. Smith: @’,‘%:

University of Houston-Clear Lake is progressing to the second most monumental step in
its history - expansion to a four-year university - and we take such a bold step thanks,
in part, to the encouragement that comes from gifts to the university. Thank you for

your recent support.

UHCL’s Center for Autism and Developmental Disabilities (CADD) advances UHCL’s
mission as a community-minded and partnership-oriented university by supporting
research, training current and future professionals, and providing services to children
and their families through partnerships with community organizations. Space Center
Rotary Club’s fellowship contribution to CADD for graduate staff, books and educational

materials allows CADD to provide a vital service to our surrounding community.

Please find enclosed a copy of Bravo, UHCL’s “good news report” which highlights
recent university achievements. Your support helps make these accomplishments

possible.

We are grateful for Space Center Rotary Club’s generosity, trust, and most importantly,
commitment to our mission. Thank you for your continued support.

Best regards,

William A. Staples
President

2700 Bay Area Boulevard
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